
 

From: DHHS DO NVpublicoption 
To: Knab, Kameron 
Cc: Kyril Plaskon; Suzanne Bierman 
Subject: FW: Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option 
Date: Thursday, January 6, 2022 8:00:07 AM 

Aida Blankenship 
Executive Assistant 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Health Care Financing and Policy|Las Vegas District Office 

-----Original Message-----
From: Terrie McArthur <team@speak4.co> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 12:31 PM 
To: DHHS DO NVpublicoption <NVpublicoption@dhhs.nv.gov> 
Subject: Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

January 05, 2022 @ 06:31pm 
Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option Health 

Dear Nevada DHHS, 

I am writing you today to share the serious concerns I have about the state government option. 

Nevada residents are relying on our health care system now more than ever and, during this critical time, we need 
strong, stable health care that meets the needs of ALL Nevadans, no matter where they live or work. The state 
government option is the wrong choice to meet this goal. 

The negative consequences of the state government option could be far reaching for Nevada families. It could raise 
costs, while reducing access to the high-quality care Nevada families are counting on. Furthermore, Nevada 
hospitals are already dealing with shortages of the doctors and nurses needed to provide care to every patient and the 
state government option could worsen this crisis – threatening my access to care. 

I encourage you to slow down and consider the many negative consequences this system could have for Nevada 
patients before implementing it. 

Sincerely, 
Terrie McArthur 

920 Vista Del Sol Ct, 
Mesquite, NV 89027 
meghanfionna11@yahoo.com 
702-346-8417 

mailto:NVpublicoption@dhhs.nv.gov
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=user580fb051
mailto:kyril.plaskon@dhcfp.nv.gov
mailto:suzanne.bierman@dhcfp.nv.gov


 

From: DHHS DO NVpublicoption 
To: Knab, Kameron 
Cc: Kyril Plaskon; Suzanne Bierman 
Subject: FW: Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option 
Date: Thursday, January 6, 2022 7:59:58 AM 

Aida Blankenship 
Executive Assistant 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Health Care Financing and Policy|Las Vegas District Office 

-----Original Message-----
From: Deborah Walker <team@speak4.co> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 12:21 PM 
To: DHHS DO NVpublicoption <NVpublicoption@dhhs.nv.gov> 
Subject: Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

January 05, 2022 @ 05:14pm 
Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option Health 

Dear Nevada DHHS, 

I am writing you today to share the serious concerns I have about the state government option. 

Nevada residents are relying on our health care system now more than ever and, during this critical time, we need 
strong, stable health care that meets the needs of ALL Nevadans, no matter where they live or work. The state 
government option is the wrong choice to meet this goal. 

The negative consequences of the state government option could be far reaching for Nevada families. It could raise 
costs, while reducing access to the high-quality care Nevada families are counting on. Furthermore, Nevada 
hospitals are already dealing with shortages of the doctors and nurses needed to provide care to every patient and the 
state government option could worsen this crisis – threatening my access to care. 

I encourage you to slow down and consider the many negative consequences this system could have for Nevada 
patients before implementing it. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Walker 

7590 Desert Plains Dr., 
Sparks, NV 89436 
DebbieisaJoy@aol.com 
408-888-4827 

mailto:NVpublicoption@dhhs.nv.gov
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=user580fb051
mailto:kyril.plaskon@dhcfp.nv.gov
mailto:suzanne.bierman@dhcfp.nv.gov


 

From: DHHS DO NVpublicoption 
To: Knab, Kameron 
Cc: Kyril Plaskon; Suzanne Bierman 
Subject: FW: Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option 
Date: Thursday, January 6, 2022 7:59:50 AM 

Aida Blankenship 
Executive Assistant 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Health Care Financing and Policy|Las Vegas District Office 

-----Original Message-----
From: Kirsten Wolner <team@speak4.co> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 11:51 AM 
To: DHHS DO NVpublicoption <NVpublicoption@dhhs.nv.gov> 
Subject: Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

January 05, 2022 @ 04:02pm 
Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option Health 

Dear Nevada DHHS, 

I am writing you today to share the serious concerns I have about the state government option. 

Nevada residents are relying on our health care system now more than ever and, during this critical time, we need 
strong, stable health care that meets the needs of ALL Nevadans, no matter where they live or work. The state 
government option is the wrong choice to meet this goal. 

The negative consequences of the state government option could be far reaching for Nevada families. It could raise 
costs, while reducing access to the high-quality care Nevada families are counting on. Furthermore, Nevada 
hospitals are already dealing with shortages of the doctors and nurses needed to provide care to every patient and the 
state government option could worsen this crisis – threatening my access to care. 

I encourage you to slow down and consider the many negative consequences this system could have for Nevada 
patients before implementing it. 

Sincerely, 
Kirsten  Wolner 

2467 Via De Cortona, 
Henderson, NV 89074 
wolnerk@aol.com 
702-379-5615 

mailto:NVpublicoption@dhhs.nv.gov
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=user580fb051
mailto:kyril.plaskon@dhcfp.nv.gov
mailto:suzanne.bierman@dhcfp.nv.gov


From: DHHS DO NVpublicoption 
To: Knab, Kameron 
Cc: Kyril Plaskon; Suzanne Bierman 
Subject: FW: Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option 
Date: Thursday, January 6, 2022 7:58:54 AM 

Good morning, 

We received more of the same comment. 

-Aida 

Aida Blankenship 
Executive Assistant 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Health Care Financing and Policy|Las Vegas District Office  

-----Original Message-----
From: Yvonne Riggs <team@speak4.co> 
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 12:10 AM 
To: DHHS DO NVpublicoption <NVpublicoption@dhhs.nv.gov> 
Subject: Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

January 06, 2022 @ 08:08am 
Nevadans Deserve Better Than An Unaffordable, One-Size-Fits-All State Government Option Health 

Dear Nevada DHHS, 

I am writing you today to share the serious concerns I have about the state government option. 

Nevada residents are relying on our health care system now more than ever and, during this critical time, we need 
strong, stable health care that meets the needs of ALL Nevadans, no matter where they live or work. The state 
government option is the wrong choice to meet this goal. 

The negative consequences of the state government option could be far reaching for Nevada families. It could raise 
costs, while reducing access to the high-quality care Nevada families are counting on. Furthermore, Nevada 
hospitals are already dealing with shortages of the doctors and nurses needed to provide care to every patient and the 
state government option could worsen this crisis – threatening my access to care. 

I encourage you to slow down and consider the many negative consequences this system could have for Nevada 
patients before implementing it. 

Sincerely, 
Yvonne Riggs 

P.O. Box 2073, 
Fernley, NV 89408 
vonnieb23@sbcglobal.net 
775-835-3738 
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